
October 9, 2015 

Dear Ms. Vignes, 

The Pasadena Unified School District 

School Support Services Department 

Office of Child Welfare, Attendance and Safety 

351 South Hudson Avenue 
Pasadena, Ca 9110 I 

(626) 396-3600, ext. 88230 

Please accept this letter as notification that I am resigning form my position as a commissioner with the 

City Of Pasadena's Human Services Commission, effective November I, 2015. 

I appreciate the opportunities I have been given as a commissioner and for your professional guidance and 

support. I wish you and my fellow commissioners much success in the future. 

In order to bridge the gap with my departure, I have solicited the participation of Ms. Ann Rector, Health 

Services Director for Pasadena USD, to take on the role as the PUSD representative on the commission. 

I am ready to be of assistance to you during this transition. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Sahakian 

Executive Director- School Support Services 

10/19/2015 
Item 8 


